

Ref: 201010-818

Southside 105 Victoria Street London SW1E 6QT

www.london.nhs.uk

Tel: 020 7932 3700 Fax: 020 7932 3800

Sharmila Chowdhury

e-mail: Sharmila.chowdhury@hotmail.com

25 October 2010

Dear Ms Chowdhury

I write in response to your email of 5th October 2010 regarding your employment at Ealing Hospital NHS Trust.

I'm afraid that, as the trust's own internal procedures have not yet been completed and there is an outstanding Employment Tribunal listed for May 2011, it would not be appropriate for me to comment as due process has yet to be completed.

Yours sincerely

Ruth Carnall Chief Executive

Chief Executive: Ruth Carnall CBE